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 Parent Questionnaire. 

A huge ‘thank you’ to all parents who 

have returned their questionnaires. 

Your feedback is much appreciated. 

The winner of the  prize draw was  

Malakee  (Y5) and Sa’nyah in Year 2. 

Their prize will be presented in     

Tuesday’s assembly. 

Progress Awards 

This term’s Award winners are: 

Y6— Mutuaher 

Y5— Mubasher 

Y4— Fatema 

Y3— Mahrosh 

Y2— Faria 

Y1— Alina 

Reception— Jayden 

  

Autumn Term Menus. 

New menus  will be available on the 

app during the week of 29th August. 

Please make sure that you have 

booked your child’s meals in advance.  

‘Congratulations to all of Year 6’ 

‘Congratulations’ to  all of our Year 6 children. The children 

worked extremely hard this year in what has been a very 

difficult year. I wish  you all the very best in your new schools 

and I hope that you will all continue to work as hard as you 

have done at Redhill!  Well done !  



‘Open Afternoon.’ 

Yesterday lots of parents came into school and were wowed by the children’s 

learning as they toured the classrooms. The children love sharing their learn-

ing with you all and we hope that you enjoyed it as much as they did.  A huge 

thank you to everyone who took the time to come in—the partnership be-

tween school and home is essential and this was a perfect opportunity to 

share  what we do . Well done to all of the children too! 

Attendance 

Next year we will be continuing to  

track and monitor attendance on a  

daily basis. We will be re-introducing 

Fast Track in September in the hope 

that attendance will significantly        

improve with our school target at 96%. 

Persistent absence will be  prosecuted 

with parents being fined! 

 

Finally I would like to remind all of 

our families  that school will close 

for pupils on Wednesday  20th  

July  and re-open  on  Tuesday  

6th  September.  Have a relaxing 

and safe Summer and see you in        

Y6 Bowling and Leavers Party 

On Wednesday 20th July Year 6 will be going to Acocks Green Bowl for their 

end of Year 6 celebration trip. The children  can come to school in their own 

clothes including their leavers t –shirts on that day.  In the afternoon there 

will be a Year 6 Leavers party .  Children can bring in a voluntary contribution 

of food for the party.  We wish all of our fantastic Year 6 children all the very 

best for secondary school and their future.  
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